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To Whom it may concern, 
  
I believe in animal free testing and cruelty free research.  Please stop needlessly 
killing animals when non-animal tests could be adopted instead.  Non-animal testing 
methods have been demonstrated to be more accurate, more sensitive, and more 
protective to public health.   
  
I will be writing my public officials regarding this matter and will be asking them to 
support PETA's Appropriations Request.  
  
Patty Blashaw 
 


